
Printed on: 16/10/2023 09:11:19

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

13/10/2023  14:39:202023/3313/P SUPC Jonathan Byatt Protection of South End Close estate during proposed works. 

Can it please be noted that the proposed works will in no way require access to South End close Estate NW3. 

While the proposed property (and works) do not border South End close there is a risk the private parking of 

SEC will be taken advantage of during the duration of this build. 

Can the Property Owner please guarantee there will be no parking by vehicles of contractors or builders, 

goods stored or delivered, refuse dumped or other access to the estate, required by any contractors or 

persons involved within the build on this property. 

Sadly, SEC has been negatively impacted by too many maverick builds on Constantine road and has 

developed a heightened sensitivity to building work within this area. 

The Residents Association of SEC remain committed to liaise with any and all reasonable requests made by 

property owners in this area but without consultation reserve the right to defend access to their Estate's 

privacy.
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